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Report from Hidden Earth, Burnley 2012
The article is a report from the Hidden Earth conference in Burnley 21.-23.9.2012, visited by the author. On the 
opening Andy Eavis and David Chechly welcomed approximately 400 participants. According to the conference 
manager, Les Wil-liams, 600-700 came by during the weekend. Several interesting lectures are mentioned in the report.
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